Deposit Central School District
171 Second Street

Deposit, NY 13754-1397
607-467-2197

Matthew Mastropietro LUVIBERJACKS
Director of Operations/ Athletic Director

mmastrop@deposit.stier.org
Tel: 607-467-8515

Dear Deposit CSD Families,

Pesticide application may occasionally be necessary at Deposit Central
School. Under New York State Educational Law, schools are required to
maintain a list of individuals who wish to receive written notification
prior to pesticide use. Upon your request, you will be added to this list
and be provided with 48-hour notification prior to the application of
pesticide. Included in the information will be the specific date, time,
and location of application.

Certain materials are exempt, and their applications shall not be subject
to prior notification requirements, including emergency application of a
pesticide when necessary to protect against an imminent threat to
human health.

Further, under this law, a notice will be posted in a conspicuous place
to those dropping off or picking up children at these facilities 48 hours
prior to application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

Matthew Mastropietro

After reading and understanding the above notice, if you want to be
notified prior to pesticide application, please e-mail Jenifer Johnson at
jjohnson@deposit.stier.org

*Only respond to this notice if you want to be notified*
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